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First Baptist Church 

Cherokee Village 
Dr. Larry White, Pastor   

Church Address:  6 Iroquois Drive, Cherokee Village, AR  72529  
Web Site: www.fbccv.org 

  Church Office………………………………………..………….(870) 257-3112 
Fax……………………………………………….….………….(870) 257-3120 
Dr. Larry White, Pastor …………………………...……….….Home 994-2985 
Bro. David Woods, Associate Pastor/Worship & Youth …..…..(325) 236-3345 
Deacons in Service:   
Chip Kietzmann………. …………………….…………...……..(870) 266-3420 
Morris Street….…………………………………………………(870) 257-3814  
Baptist Women Help Line ……………………...……………...(870) 257-2511 
Baptist Men Help Line (for widows and single women)….……(870) 847-3541 

Guest Information   
We want to welcome and thank you for worshiping with us today.  Some 
helpful information might be:  There are men’s and women’s restrooms 

immediately through the door on either side of the front of the auditorium. 
There are handicap accessible and individual restrooms through the door on 

the right side of the Sanctuary.  We hope you enjoy your time of worship 
with us as much as we enjoy worshiping with you.   

Cancellation Information - This is the time of year when bad 

weather can sometimes make it necessary to cancel services.  In the 
event of that happening, tune to radio station 98.3 FM for a list of 

church cancellations.  ALSO, if it is a Sunday morning cancellation 
they will broadcast a pre-recorded service at 11 am that we gave to 
them in advance.  We often use guest speakers on such recordings. 

Mission Offerings beginning January 2021 
Lottie Moon                                   349.00 
Dixie Jackson                                   68.00 
Annie Armstrong                                                         57.00 
Members on Mission Projects: 
 20% of World Mission Giving                     57.00 
 Mission Projects carried over:       6,022.53 
 Haiti Med. Clinic carried over:        7,463.30 
 Guatemala Trip balance carried over:      2,261.45 
 Haiti Stuff the Bus Project carried over:        123.08 
 Ladies Ministry Fair Projects carried over:         340.66 
 Cedar Glade Camp                        26.00 
 New Beginnings Pregnancy Center              20.00 
Total for Members on Mission/Projects                   103.00  
Total for World Missions Giving                                                       577.00 
Added to these we give 16.50% of non-designated gifts & other World Mission 
Causes in our budget. (Projected Budget Goal $79,775.38) 

Thank you John and Judy Katrosh and House of Luke 
Ministry for all the work at my house during the snow. 
    Juanita and Tracy 

 
The January financial 

statement has been 
posted on the hallway 

bulletin board. 

 
Your 2020 contribution  

statements are available in the 
mail boxes across from the 

church office.  Please get yours today!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, February 28      
  8:30 Sunday School Adult Only     
  9:30 Sunday School/Modern Worship Service 
11:00 Sunday School/Traditional Worship Service  
  5:00 Worship Service for All - Youth Led 
 
Monday, March 1              Tuesday, March 2 
  9:30 Body Recall                          9:00  Food Pantry 
      
 Wednesday, March 3      
  9:30  Body Recall  
  6:00  Awana, Youth, Bible Study and Prayer 
 
Thursday, March 4    Saturday, March 6               
  1:00  History of the Middle East Class         1:00  Heavenly Stitches    

FINANCE  

MINISTRY  
Jason Fuller, Carol Gotte, 

James Skinner 
 

Next Week:  
Wendall Jines, Diane  

Sheffer, Louann Street 
 

 
YARD  

MINISTRY  
Undrea Jones, Glenn 

Mitchell, John Rabon, 
Larry Rhynes,   
Next Week:  

Gary Brison, Marc Phillips 

TODAY’S MESSAGE 
Spiritual Warfare Series:  
1 Corinthians 12:31; 13 

Part 6:   The Difference Maker, Continued 

Annual Budget Total 2021:  $481,956.96          
Weekly Budget Requirement:  $9,268.40 
 
LAST WEEK’S DEPOSIT                TO DATE 
Benevolence Fund           00.00                   180.00 
Building Fund                  00.00                     20.00   
Designated Fund            425.00                3,957.14 
General Fund              3,506.22              57,371.78 
Total Receipts         $3,931.22            $61,528.92         
 
As of February 21, we are running 77.00% of our 
general fund budget.  Our budget is an overall 
goal for all of our ministries.  However we do not 
operate according to our overall goals, but rather 
from our weekly receipts. 

Canned goods for the food pantry are 
always needed.  Please place them in 
the box at the side door.  Thank you. 

New Beginnings Baby Bottle Boomerang Return Day! 
 

If you forgot your bottles today please return them full or 
empty.  They cost New Beginnings about $1.60 a piece so they 

would like them returned even if you were unable to donate.  That 
way they can be used again and they do not have to purchase more. 
 

New Beginnings said to let you know “bottles are welcome at any 
time and they will take them months later.”  The bottles can be 

dropped off at the center or thrift store any time you are in Ash Flat. 
 

The Second Chance Thrift Store who benefits New Beginnings 
is in great need of good gently used knick knacks, home  

décor, furniture and all clothing.  Any and all donations are  
appreciated and a tax donation receipt will be given at time of  

donation upon request.  They are located at #9 Main Street, Ash 
Flat.  You may call 994-2002 or they are open for donation drop off 

Monday-Friday 8:30-5:00 and Saturday 9:30-4:00 
 

THANK YOU! 
Thank you for your part in helping the many hurting women, men 

and families in our community.  Precious lives will be saved,  
encouraged and sustained because of your generosity.  My prayer 
for you is that God will richly bless you and your congregation as 
only He can.  Thank you again for helping us make a difference. 

 
Together for Life, 

Laura Lute, Executive Director and Sheila Nix, Nurse Manager 

Awana Attendance 
  55  Clubbers 
  48  Workers 
103  Total 

The Library always has new additions and special features to  

offer.  Don’t forget to stop in and check it out today! 

Fellowship Meal Today at Noon in the FLC. 
We will be social distancing.  No Cost 

Menu:  Chicken and Dressing with all the Fixins!! 

Psalm 147:3 - He healeth the broken in heart and bindeth 
up their wounds.— If you are grieving, please join us for the 

next 13 week GriefShare program starting March 20. We 
meet every Saturday from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in the FLC.  

For more information, contact Carol Eick or Cecilia Benton. 

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 
for North American Missions  

begins next Sunday! 


